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TIME:  7:00 PM                DATE:  August 24, 2020 
PLACE:  Virtual Zoom Meeting 
 
CALL TO ORDER 

 
Mayor Schaub called the meeting of the Eatonville Town Council to order at 7:00 p.m.  

 
ROLL CALL 

 
Town Clerk Miranda Doll called the roll.  The following were: 
 
Present: Councilmembers Emily McFadden, Bill Dunn, Bob Walter and Robert Thomas. 
Councilmember Jennie Hannah was excused.  
 
Also Present: Mayor Mike Schaub, Town Clerk Miranda Doll and Town Administrator Abby 
Gribi. 
 
OPENING CEREMONIES 

 
Mayor Schaub led the assembly in reciting the Pledge of Allegiance to the American Flag. 
 
APPROVAL OF AGENDA 

 
Councilmember Walter moved approval and was seconded by Councilmember McFadden. All 
were in favor.  
 
COMMENTS FROM CITIZENS 

 
None-Comments in writing were requested prior to meeting. 
 
CONSENT AGENDA 
 

A. Minutes from the August 10, 2020 Virtual Council Meeting 
B. Payroll  26541 to 26545 $   72,123.90 
C. Claims  39263 to 39299 $ 230,284.97 
D. Staff Report-Small Business Grant Approvals 
 

Councilmember McFadden moved approval of the Consent Agenda and was seconded by 
Councilmember Walter. All were in favor. 
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DEPARTMENT HEAD/COUNCIL COMMITTEE/BOARD/COMMISSION REPORT 
 

A. Public Works Report - Abby Gribi gave an update on the camera installation at 
the Public Works yard and the Water Treatment Plant Improvement project.  

B. Finance Committee – Councilmember Dunn let the Council know the Committee 
had met to review Small Business Grant applications. 

C. Mayor’s Report – Mayor Schaub informed Council that the Wastewater Plant has 
received an award for outstanding results. This is the 14th year in a row that the 
Town of Eatonville has accomplished this. They were one of 125 out of 300 to be 
in full compliance. The Town has given the last of the information required for the 
DOR audit and will be scheduling the State Auditor Office audit for 2018-2019 in 
September. The Water Department fixed the leak that was on Mashell Ave N/Lynch 
St W.     

 
COUNCIL MEMBER COMMENTS 
 
Councilmember McFadden was glad to hear they fixed the water leak, and is happy to hear about 
the water plant. She thanked everyone for coming.  
 
Councilmember Dunn piggybacked on Councilmember McFadden’s comment, and felt it was an 
excellent job by the Wastewater Department.  
 
Councilmember Walter will look for Steve McKasson to congratulate him, mentioned that Peirce 
County’s Covid-19 numbers have dropped, and that is good.   
 
ADJOURNMENT 

 
With all business completed, Mayor Schaub adjourned the meeting at 7:10 PM. 
 
 
 
       _________________________ 
       Mike Schaub, Mayor 
ATTEST: 
 
_______________________________ 
Miranda Doll, Town Clerk 


